
                

 

GENSEC-2018-342 

         

 

To the Governing Board 

 

 

 

        Brussels, 19 September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Governing Board, 

 

Warm greetings from us all at the CEC offices in Brussels and Strasbourg. 

 

We have the pleasure of sending You our first invitation letter to a meeting of the Governing 

Board of the Conference of European Churches. As you know, the meeting will take place in 

Brussels from 22 -24 November 2018.  

 

Throughout this meeting, we shall interpret the decisions of the General Assembly, so that we 

achieve a work plan for CEC for a period of five years. This plan should arise from the ethos and 

the inspiration as well as the concrete directions and tasks given by the General Assembly.    

 

Enclosed letter from our President will take You to the next steps of this process (Appendix 1). 

The staff are already engaged in this process from the point of view of their competence and 

experience.  

 



                

 

Please register online at Your earliest convenience but no later than 12 October 2018: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YYRJJ9M  

 

Should You require any further information please contact Véronique Engels on eng@cec-kek.be  

  

We look forward to welcoming you all in Brussels in November. 

 

With warm wishes, 

 

 

Fr Heikki Huttunen 

 

 

Enclosures: 

Letter from President Krieger 

Practical information 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YYRJJ9M
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